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From: Rockville Center Members [rockvillecentermembers@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 8:22 AM
To: Rockville Center Members
Subject: Rockville Center April 2017 Newsletter

From the Rockville Center Board

Spring is here and summer is right around the corner! We are so excited to get everyone back to the pool
this summer.

Key initiatives in progress (or completed):

 We are currently hiring life guards (if you are interested, or know anyone who might be, please find
applications on our website)

 Misty Colgin will be managing the pool for another season (we can't even begin to express our
gratitude to Misty for her hard work and dedication to the Center)

 2017-2018 membership forms have been distributed and are available on the website.

 Swim team registration forms are out and ready for your swimmers to become a part of the Rockville
Racers

 Action plan is in place for Phase II of the pool renovation (more on that below)

Fund Raising for Pool Renovation

 As always, many thanks to the donor who pledged $100,000 for Phase I renovations and offered
to match up to $50,000 for Phase II). We are incredibly lucky to have folks like this in Rockville!

 We raised $49,000, so the match was done. We want to call out some key people and initiatives that
enabled us to hit our fund raising goals for last year.

 2016 Spring Fling organized by Nicole Rada and Lori Osborne

 Partnership with Hanover Vegetable Farm, managed by Ann Bilby and Nicole Rada

 Social Committee lead by Anne Martin and Liz VanNess
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 Many families and individual donors

 Corporate Sponsors

 West Creek Financial

 Second Order Solutions

 New Field Incorporated

Thank you, thank you, thank you to the donors and individuals that made these events and all of our
fundraising efforts successful over the last year.

Pool Renovation (Phase II)

We were hoping to break ground on Phase II this spring; however, due to scheduling, a need to complete
additional fundraising, and some design challenges, the Board decided it was in the best interest of our
membership to defer renovations till this fall. We are currently gathering additional bids and assessing the
best design and price for Phase II. This phase will include the fun stuff: beach entry, bench seating within
the entry, water features, more shaded areas, new diving board platform, concrete work and new lighting.

We look forward to seeing you the Spring Fling on Sunday, May 21st! Until then, have a great spring!

The Rockville Center Board

More News

Spring Fling

Sunday, May 21st, 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. Come out for an afternoon of family fun. Please invite your
family, friends, and neighbors. This event is open to the community.
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Pool Clean Up Day

Sunday, May 7, 1:00 p.m. til done. We need your help. This is a great opportunity to fulfill your
volunteer hours before the summer even starts. All you need to do is show up ready to help.

Membership News

2017-2018 membership forms are due now. You can find additional copies of all the membership forms
on our website. And don’t forget about our referral bonus. Refer a new individual or family and receive a
$100 rebate once both parties have paid.

Swim Team

Dive into fun by joining the Rockville Racers summer swim team! 2017 registration forms are available on
our website now. If you have swim team questions, please contact Nicole Rada at
rockvilleracersteam@gmail.com

Courts News

We are again teaming with TGA Tennis Camps and the USTA to offer Summer Tennis Camp for kids
ages Kindergarten to 5th Grade. Dates are July 17 to July 22. Please see the flyer posted on our website
for details. Registration is open to both members and non-members.

Water Buddies

We will be offering Water Buddies again this summer. Water Buddies is a water play program designed
for children with special needs. Dates and times will be confirmed soon. Registration is open to both
members and non-members.

From the Center Manager

The Rockville Center is a great place for your parties, family celebrations, and corporate events. Call now
for reservations, weekends are filling up fast! You can reach the manager Gabrielle Thomas at
gab88thomas@gmail.com for more information on booking.
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Swim team questions? rockvilleracersteam@gmail.com

Membership questions? membership@rockvillecenter.com

Rental questions? gab88thomas@gmail

www.rockvillecenter.com


